-Castine Historical Society Exhibits Committee Report for 2021 Annual Meeting

In its second year, the Risky Business: Square-Rigged Ships and Salted Fish exhibit continues to be popular. Thank you to the docents who have extended themselves during the ongoing changes with COVID protocals.

A few years ago, the family of local sculptor Clark Fitz-Gerald donated Clark’s archives to the Castine Historical Society. The 2022 exhibit will feature Clark’s archives and sculpture. Art historian, Carl Little, is the guest curator for this exhibit which will run from early June – early October, 2022. 

Respectfully Submitted,
Brooke Tenney

 
